

Ending the Unit

1. Match the words on the left with their corresponding synonym on the right.

- | | |
|---------------|------------------|
| a. adventurer | _____ tourists |
| b. forest | _____ recognized |
| c. relaxation | _____ explorer |
| d. visitors | _____ expedition |
| e. trekking | _____ rest |
| f. spotted | _____ woods |

2. Match the cities in the box with their corresponding tourist attraction.

Arica – Valparaíso – Coyhaique – Santiago – Chiloé – Antofagasta

- a. La Portada - _____
- b. Funiculars - _____
- c. Palafittes - _____
- d. Morro - _____
- e. Baha'i Temple - _____
- f. Shepherd's Monument - _____

3. Match the columns.

- | | |
|----------|---|
| a. Who | _____ Asking about location. |
| b. When | _____ Asking about a person. |
| c. What | _____ Asking about time. |
| d. How | _____ Asking about manner or qualities. |
| e. Where | _____ Asking about reasons. |
| f. Which | _____ Asking about things. |
| g. Why | _____ Asking about objects (from a list). |

4. Read the article and answer the questions.

THE CITIES OF GOLD

In the time of the "conquistadores" (Spanish invaders), people in the ancient Americas had come to believe in the existence of a magical city of gold. Around 1540, a Spaniard by the name of Francisco Vázquez de Coronado formed an expedition in search of the mythical treasure. "We have to search for the gold", he cried out, "we shouldn't waste another minute." With 400 men, he marched across the Great Plains finding only poor villages and clay articles. "You mustn't head south, you must head north," a wise man told him. And so on he went, believing always in the lost city. The natives continued to talk about tremendous riches to be seen in the marvelous "City of Gold." "You cannot search there," the elders told Coronado, as he and his men searched through the sacred grounds. But they found nothing, only bones and rags. After many years of trekking and searching, Coronado had lost half of his men to disease. "That is it," he said to himself, we should stop, and we must go back to our homes and forget about this gold!"

- a. How many men marched with Coronado? _____
- b. Why did Coronado head north? _____
- c. Where did Coronado search? _____
- d. Why did Coronado stop searching? _____
- e. Where did the men go in the end? _____